PRIME MINISTER

Lord Tonypandy telephoned this evening to

say that he had been watching your Canadian

TV interview on South Africa - which has been
picked up by our TV - and was absolutely thrilled.
He is 1000% in support of your stand. He
has not written because he does not want to
be a burden. He also said that he was happy

to speak out if you wish.

If you agree, I will do a thank-you letter

tomorrow.

(C. D. POWELL)
8 July 1986




